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| COLD WEATHER IS HERE'Y! |
| PLEASE REMEMBER THAT WE GO |
|  OUTSIDE FOR RECESS. PLEASE |
| HAVE YOUR CHILD/RENIN |
| APPROPRIATE COATS, HATS, |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| |
| |

NoTe To SELF:

AND GLOVES. WE DO HAVE
DONATED ITEMS THAT ARE
AVAILABLE IT YOUR CHILD IS IN

NEED.
e 1
| 3, 4, 5 Year Old Screening I
------------------------- I
PT0 UPDATES: | e When: Friday, March 9 |
S THELIP SINCBATILE AUDITIONS Mte Fip. & Where: Crest Ridge Elementary |
. (ﬂH fROM 5‘] AND HB &TH FROM l}‘(] . | We will be screening 3, 4, 5 year olds on |
. . March 9th from 8:00 am - 5:30 pm.
;> FORMS NEED T0 BE TURNED IN THIS FRIDAY : . Please call the Elementary office at |
: 3 PIOMEETING: FEBRUARY 13 6:00 pM ! 660-656-3316 to schedule an |
.......................................... | appointment. Appointments last
approximately 1 £ - 2 hours. |
PP PP - or those children entering Kindergarten
| For those child ing Kind |
i ! 1 August 2018 (must be 5 before August 1),
i m ! 9 9
. RE_MINDER_"' . ! | you will need to bring a birth certificate, |
! When dropping your kids off in the i |  immunization information, and proof of
. mornings, please drop them off at the L residency (ex. electric bill). |
! north doors. Students walking in frontof | _ . __ . __ . __ __ . __ . __ . _ . __ . _. _
é buses is Very unsafe. : - |} |} |} |} |} I- |} |} |} |} |} |} |} |} |} -I |} |} |} n
. If you make a transportation change, | * Teachers still have class up until 3.00. *
. please send a note, call the school,or ! , [fyou can please waitinthe carrider .
. email ahurley@crestridge.org t = line to pick your students up attheend -
. BY 2:30 PM, to let us know. Thank you! | " ofthe day. -
Pkiﬁqj After School News
Dates to Remember: ORLDAR Cougar Club will start archery February 6th.
= Archery will now be on Tuesdays. We offer
Feb. 1 -- Class Pictures - homework help and a snack daily. If you
Feb. 2 -- Hoops for Hope @ High School @ 4:30 would like your child to get additional help
Feb. 9 -- NO SCHOOL /Professional Development contact Cyndi. Students are welcome to join
Feb. 14 -- Valentine’s Day Parties @ 2 anytime. Enrollment forms and parent
Feb. 19 -- SCHOOL IN SESSION handbooks are in the office. For more
information contact Cyndi Shackelford @

cshackelford@crestridge.org


mailto:ewilhite@crestridge.org

